
ST. CATHERINE  OF  SIENA  ROMAN  CATHOLIC  CHURCH   

January 4, 2015 ðThe Epiphany of the Lord  

ALL ARE WELCOMED TO OUR PARISH ! 
We are so pleased that you chose to celebrate with us this weekend. We warmly 
invite you to active participation in our liturgical celebration. Please feel free to 
approach one of our Ministers of Hospitality if you are in need of any assistance. No 
matter what your present status in the Catholic Church, your current family or 
marital situation, your past or present religious affiliation; no matter what your 
personal history, age, background, sexual orientation, gender, race, or color; no 
matter what your self -image or self-esteem: YOU are invited, welcomed, accepted, 
loved, and respected at St. Catherine of Siena Church in Ithaca, New York. 

The mission of St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
is to inspire, engage, and nurture our community through 

worship, witness, and service. 

La misión de la parroquia de Sta. Catalina es  

inspirar, cuidar y motivar la participación de nuestra 
comunidad a través del culto, testimonio y servicio. 

PARISH  MISSION  STATEMENT 

St. Catherine of Siena Church is a Tompkins County Living Wage Employer  

PARENTING  WORKSHOP 
 

For the third year, we have arranged for a great speaker to come to St. Catherineõs specifically to talk to our 
parishioners who are parents. This year we are bringing Sr. Kieran Sawyer to Ithaca.  One of our parents who 
went to NCYC attended a workshop by Sr. Kieran, and was so impressed that she suggested that we bring Sr. 
Kieran here. (If it matters, Sr. Kieran is also an old friend of Ann Marieõs and someone whom she greatly 
respects.) 

Sr. Kieran will present two different workshops ñ
one for parents of teens and preteens and one for 
parents of younger childrenñso that you hear the 
information that will be most helpful to you. Both 
workshops are designed to help parents think about 
how they can help their children form relationships 
with others that are based in values.  

Because we need to arrange for food and childcare, 
it is essential that you let us know you are coming. 
Please RSVP (even if you arenõt positive) so we can 
get a good guess of our participation numbers to 
Ann Marie at ameckert@dor.org. Include which 
workshop you are attending and the number and 
ages of children who will need childcare for 
Saturdayõs workshop.  

Sister Kieran Sawyer, SSND, is the founder and 
Director Emeritus of the TYME OUT Youth Center 
in Stone Bank, Wisconsin, where for many years she 
directed retreats and character education programs 
for teens and preteens. Her current ministry 
includes promoting family -based chastity education 
and abuse prevention programs and conducting 
training workshops for parents and parish ministers. 
She is the author of many books, including Sex and 
the Teenager: Choices and Decisions from Ave Maria Press. Sister Kieran was honored by the National Federation of 
Catholic Youth Ministry as a recipient of the 2006 National Youth Ministry Award.   

Workshop for parents of teens and preteens: Friday, 
January 9, from 6ð9 p.m.  (Dinner is included at 6 p.m., 
followed by the workshop from 7ð9 p.m.)  

This workshop will help parents think about the 
many ways that they help their preteens and 
teenagers develop as loving persons. Parents will 
gain insights into how they can help teens integrate 
the complex reality of sexual love into their personal 
lives so that they can have relationships that are 
loving and affirming throughout their lives.  
 

Workshop for parents of preschool and grade 
school children: Saturday, January 10, from 9 ð11 
a.m.  (Childcare is offered during this workshop.) 

This workshop will help parents of younger children 
to think about some new ways to help their children 
develop relationships that are grounded in values. 
Our whole life is lived in relationship to others, so 
learning good skills for friendship at a young age 
helps us as we encounter more and more people 
throughout our lives.  
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MINISTRY  TEAM 
Pastor 
Rev. Joseph Marcoux, fmarcoux@dor.org 
 

Pastoral Associate 
Ann Marie Eckert, ameckert@dor.org 
 

Director of Liturgical Music  
Sherry Scanza, sherry.scanza@gmail.com 
 

Coordinator of Faith Formation  
Ashley Blank, ablank@dor.org 
 

Coordinator of Volunteer Ministry  
Patricia Sipple, psipple@dor.org 
 

Communications Coordinator  
Jane Bonassar, jbonassar@dor.org 
 

Director of Finance & Administration  
Lawrence Wasser, lwasser@dor.org 
 

Bookkeeper  
Susan Dean, sdean@dor.org 
 

Organist  
Erika Vrabel-Linsdell  
 

Administrative Assistant  
June Haynor, istcathe@dor.org 
 

Maintenance Technician  
Jerome Srb 
 

Housekeeper  
Diane Tordel  
 

TRUSTEES 
Frank Fetsko, Kristin Campagnolo  
 

COUNCIL  CHAIRS  
Pastoral Council : Eileen Gravani 
Finance Council : Joe Kiely 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS  
Welcome to our parish community! Registration packets 
are available at all church entrances and at the office.  
 

STEWARDSHIP  
Our Sister Parish  
We enjoy an ongoing exchange of people and prayer with 
St. Anthonyõs in the Dominican Republic. Donations to 
the òloose change bowlsó located at each Church entrance 
provide meals and education for over 100 children at the 
parish day care center.  
 

Almsgiving  
10% or more of all donations we receive go to the poor 
and needy. 
 

Clothing for the Needy  
Clean used clothing in good condition accepted 24/7 at 
the shed adjacent to the parking lot. 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekend Mass Schedule  
Saturday: 5 p.m. 
Sunday: 9 & 11:30 a.m. 
Mass in Spanish: 4th Sunday 5:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Mass Schedule  
Monday: 5:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 9 a.m. 
Brookdale Senior Living: 4th Tuesday of the month  
 

Accommodations:  
Gluten-free hosts are available; notify a staff member. 
Personal listening receivers are available from the Sacristy. 
 

SACRAMENTS 
Reconciliation  
Saturday at 4 p.m. or by appointment  
 

Infant Baptisms  
Weõre so happy about the new addition to your family. 
Parents participate in a preparation program prior to baptism. 
Please contact the office three months prior to the baptism.  
 

Marriage  
Congratulations on your engagement! As with the other 
sacraments, prior preparation is necessary. Please contact the 
office at least six months before the wedding.  
 

Anointing of the Sick/Visitation  
Please contact the office for arrangements for individual 
anointing or for a visitation to someone who is sick or 
homebound. For emergencies after hours, please call Fr. Joe at 
585-747-3649. Families should alert the Parish Office when 
family members are in the hospital. Hospitals are no longer 
able to provide parishes with this information. If you would 
like to have someone prayed for at Mass and/or added to the 
Prayer Corner in the bulletin, we invite you to call the Parish 
Office at 257-2493.  
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (R.C.I.A.)  
For information on becoming Catholic, or questions about the 
Catholic faith, contact Ann Marie Eckert.  
 

Holy Orders  
For information about vocations, contact Carol Dady with the 
Diocesan Office of Vocation Awareness at 585-0461-2890 or 
vocations@dor.org. 
 

PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES  
Eucharistic Adoration  
Wednesdays at 7 p.m. & Fridays at 9:30 a.m. in the Church 
 

Rosary 
Fridays at 5 p.m. in the Church 
 

Prayer Groups  
Centering Prayer and Ignatian Prayer Groups meet 
throughout the month. Small Christian Communities also 
meet weekly. For more information, call Ann Marie Eckert.  

St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
302 St. Catherine Circle, Ithaca, New York 14850 

607-257-2493 
www.stcathofsiena.org  /  www.facebook/stcatherinesithaca 

Office Hours: Mon.ïFri. 9 a.m.ï 4 p.m. (closed for lunch at 1 p.m.)  
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            STEWARDSHIP  OF TREASURE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CATHOLIC  MINISTRIES  APPEAL 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The stewardship of treasure information from December 
25 and 27/28 will be available in next weekõs bulletin.  

SCRIPTURE  READINGS  
Today 
Is 60:1-6; Eph 3:2-3a, 5-6; Mt 2:1-12 
 
 

Next Sunday 
Is 42: 1-4, 6-7; Acts 10:34-38; 1 Jn 5:1-9 
 

 

òRise up in splendor, Jerusalem! Your light has come, the 
glory of the Lord shines upon you.ó (Is 60:1) 
 

PRAYER CORNER 
 

Please hold in prayer those who are sick: 

Ben Boynton, Joyce Tessier, Tutta Colquitt, Lorraine 
Mazza, Laurie Konwinski, Ed Konwinski, Tom Sims, 
Bob Dyer, Michael Billing, Marge Fernan, Virginia 
Kirkwood, Alfonso Lentini, Rose Strebel, Mary Ellen 
Carollo, Matt Reed, Mary Palardy, Beatrice Bach, 
Gail Cooney, Karen Tarantine, and Giana Lesselrott. 

    WHATôS HAPPENINGðJANUARY  5ïJANUARY  11  

Monday, January 5 
5:30 p.m. COMMUNION  SERVICE 
Tuesday, January 6 
8:00 a.m. Facilities Committee 
9:00 a.m. COMMUNION  SERVICE 
4:00 p.m. Youth Choir 
7:00 p.m. R.C.I.A. 
7:30 p.m. St. Catherineõs Book Club 
Wednesday, January 7 
9:00 a.m. COMMUNION  SERVICE 
6:15 p.m. First Reconciliation Class 
7:00 p.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
Thursday, January 8 
9:30 a.m. Meeting Christ in Prayer 
7:30 p.m. Adult Choir  
Friday, January 9 
9:00 a.m. COMMUNION  SERVICE 
9:30 a.m. Strength Training 
6:00 p.m. Parenting Workshop 

Saturday, January 10 
9:00 a.m. AA 
9:00 a.m. Parenting Workshop 
4:00 p.m. Sacrament of Reconciliation 
5:00 p.m. MASS: Carm Longo by Kay LaLonde 
Sunday, January 11 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Special Intention by Charlotte Klumb 
9:15 A .M . Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word 
10:15 A.M . Childrenõs Faith Formation 
10:15 a.m. Life & Faith: The Ten Commandments 
11:30 a.m. MASS: Frank L. Coluggi by Helen Hartnett and 
 Our Parishioners 
1:00 p.m. Church Undecorating 
4:00 p.m. Middle School Youth Group 
4:00 p.m. High School Youth Group 

OFFERTORY INCOME , December 21, 2014 

Collection: $7,360 

EFT Donations: $1,067 

Mailed -in Donations: $900 

TOTAL : $9,327 

WEEKLY BUDGET : $10,577 

VARIANCE :  - ($1,250) 
 

Dominican Republic Bowls: $759 
Dominican Republic Bowls Weekly Budget: $250 
Variance:  + $509 



 

 

For Parents 
 

PARENTING  WORKSHOP IN  JANUARY  
Please see the front cover of the bulletin for 
information about our Parenting Workshops. Your 
RSVP is very helpful in arranging for dinner (Friday 
night) and childcare (Saturday morning). Please 
respond to Ann Marie at ameckert@dor.org or 257-
2493.  
 

200 C LUB  
The 200 Club will be launching next weekend and we 
are excited about this yearõs goal. The Sisters have 
been able to get some government money to build a 
play area behind the school (a concrete slab), but they 
now need to enclose it to ensure that it is safe for the 
children. That is where we come in. Our 200 Club 
money will go for this project, as well as for 
computers for the teachers and children of the Portál 
de Bel®n and for the youth of St. Anthonyõs. Again 
this year, we hope to raise over $12,000 through your 
generous participation in this fund -raising club. 
Joining the 200 Club simply means buying a $100 
ticket. Each ticket makes you eligible for ten weekly 
drawings where you can win back your $100, and the 
200 Club Dinner where you are eligible for 15 
different prizes, including the grand prize of $1,000. 
You can split a ticket if you and some friends want to 
go in on one together, or you can gift that hard -to-buy
-for family member with a ticket. We hope you will 
consider purchasing your ticket and helping the 
children of the Portál to learn and play!  
 

Adult Faith News  
 

LIFE  AND FAITH  SESSIONS 
Our next Life and Faith Session will be on Sunday, 

January 11, when Sr. Kieran Sawyer 
will be talking about the Ten 
Commandments. All are welcome 
to come and learn a little more 
about how these Old Testament 
commandments are invitations to 
each of us to live a healthy and 
holy life. Life and Faith Sessions take place from 10:15
ð11:15 a.m. in the Parish Center.  
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Parish-Wide Opportunities  
 

FR. JOEôS VACATION  
Fr. Joe will be away on a well-deserved vacation from 
January 5ð20. During that time, we will hold 
Communion Services on weekdays, and Fr. Dan 
Condon will be here on the weekends to celebrate 
Mass. 
 

CHILI  DINNER   
The participants in the Adult Trip to the Dominican 
Republic invite you to continue to support our 
mission in the D.R. by attending a parish Chili 
Dinner. The trip participants will be serving up 
vegetarian, traditional, and venison chili, corn bread 
and other breads, and homemade desserts for your 
enjoyment. Lemonade, iced tea, and coffee will be 
provided, and you are welcome to bring other drinks 
of your choosing. We invite you to provide a freewill 
offering for your meal. The dinner will be held on 
Friday, January 16, from 5ð7 p.mñin the heart of 
winter, when a nice warm meal and good 
conversation will be a blessing. We will take a few 
minutes during the evening to tell you about our trip, 
but mostly we hope you will come and enjoy good 
food and good people. Funds raised through this 
dinner will help with travel expenses for the trip and 
any additional money will be used to purchase items 
needed by the Portál.  
 

TATTOOS ON THE HEART 
We hope that you are enjoying, or soon will be, Fr. 
Greg Boyleõs Tattoos on the Heart. We will have a 
number of opportunities for you to discuss this book 

with other members of the 
parish, so we hope you will 
pencil in these dates to see if 
there is one that works on your 
calendar. We will be discussing 
the book during (1) our Life and 
Faith Session on Sunday, 
February 1, from 10:15ð11:15 

a.m.; (2) the Book Club meeting on Tuesday, 

February 3, from 7:30ð9 p.m.; and (3) on Thursday, 

February 5, from 12ð2 p.m. (bring your lunch).  
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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

January 9/10 Parenting Workshops 
January 11 Church Undecorating  
January 16 Chili Dinner Fund -raiser for D.R. Trip  
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Childrenõs/Youth Ministry 
 

ñIN THE LOOPò WITH  THE HIGH  SCHOOL 
YOUTH MINISTRY   
Today, the high schoolers will be bringing their 
mothers to participate in a session titled, òFreeze 
Frame: Spending Time With Mom.ó  Moms and teens 
have an opportunity to spend time together 
reconnecting around an area of interest, fun, or 
challenge. The session begins with prayer, followed 
by various breakout sessions for youth to choose, and 
then concludes with a blessing, sending forth, and 
celebration. This session is designed for high school 
youth and their mom, stepmom, grandmother, or 
other significant female in their life. The following 
Sunday, January 11, Sr. Kieran Sawyer will be 
meeting with the high schoolers and middle schoolers 
from 4ð5:30 p.m. to do a session on the Theology of 
the Body. 
 

FIRST  RECONCILIATION  CLASS  
Our classes will resume this Wednesday, December 
7, at 6:15 p.m.  
 

MIDDLE  SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY  
This Sunday, the middle schoolers will be 
participating in a session focused on decreasing 
bullying. The session is titled, òPut-Ups and Put-
Downs.ó During this session, middle school 
participants are guided to become aware of the use of 
put -downs in their peer groups, to realize the 
negative impact put -downs can have, and to choose 
to practice using òput-upsóñwords and actions that 
show acceptance and affirmation of one another.  For 
the following session on January 11, the middle 
schoolers and high schoolers will be meeting with Sr. 
Kieran Sawyer from 4ð5:30 p.m. for a session on the 
Theology of the Body. 

Stewardship Opportunities  
 

COLLECTION  OF JANUARY  
During the month of January, we will be collecting 
medicine, first -aid products, and vitamins for the 
Portál de Belén in the 
Dominican Republic. Our 
youth and adults will be 
transporting those items to 
the Portál in February and 
March. These items can be 
placed in the baskets at the 
Church doors beginning next 
weekend. Additionally, we invite all parishioners to 
donate nonperishable food items to the Food Pantry. 
The food pantry baskets at the doors are always 
available for your donations.  

 
OPPORTUNITY  FOR GIVING  
In the weeks prior to Christmas, many people 
stopped by or called our office looking for help with 
food and gifts for their families. Because of your 
generosity through the Giving Tree and other 
donations, we were able to meet the needs of those 
who asked. However, the need doesnõt end just 
because the holidays are over. We will have people 
contacting us throughout the year, especially in 
January when heating bills are high, looking for help 
in meeting their basic needs. You are invited to 
donate gift cards for groceries as well as other much-
needed items (gas, bus passes, etc.) to the Parish 
Office to be given to those in need. These cards are 
especially helpful when the need is immediate. Thank 
you for your generosity.  
 

Parish Ministry Opportunities  
 

CHRISTMAS  UNDECORATING  
Hard to believe that next weekend we will be 
undecorating our Church, after the celebration of the 
Baptism of the Lord. If you are willing and able to 
help, we will begin undecorating at 1 p.m. next 

Sunday, January 11. If you can bring a ladder (6 ft. or 
higher) to help, that would be great. People of all ages 
are welcome and we will try to find the right job for 
each person.  

 



 

 

From the Book of Ann Marie  

Dear Parish Family, 

I donõt know about you, but I hate New Yearõs Eve. I find the whole event to be too full of pressure to 
have fun for me to actually enjoy it. On the other hand, I really like New Yearõs Day. I like the idea of 
starting fresh, and marking time, and setting goals for the coming year.  

Beginning a new year gives me a chance to look over the past year and take stockñwhat have I 
learned? How did I grow? What happened that I feel really good about? What did I do (or not do) that I feel bad 
about? I like these moments to reflect about who I am and who I am becoming. I find it challenging in a really good 
way.  

Perhaps we should do this as a parish community as wellñcelebrate all that we have become and learned, and name 
for ourselves some challenges for the new year. If you donõt mind, I think that I will start with these reflections, but 
you should feel free to let me know what can and should be added to the list:  

Celebrations:  

¶ I think that one of the best things that happened over this past year is that we got òall the right people into the 
right seats on the bus.ó This is how it is described when you get the right people doing the right jobs in an 
organization in the book Good to Great. Fr. Joe has put together a great ministry team here at St. Catherineõs that 
genuinely likes working with each other and I think (and I hope you do too) accomplishes a great deal for the 
parish. Jane Bonassar, Patricia Sipple, Larry Wasser, and Sue Dean have been great additions to our team.  

¶ After so many years, the new Parish Center is going to become a reality in the coming year. The Facilities Team 
has been working so incredibly hard for so many years and it is great to be on the brink of breaking ground. 
There is still work to be done, but we are close and that feels really good. Added to all of that good work are all 
the people working on our capital campaign teamsñhelping us to get ready for this really important next step as 
a parish community.  

¶ Our liturgies continue to be the center of our life as a parish and are drawing new people to our community each 
week. In particular, it is exciting to see a growing number of young adults who are worshiping with us and 
finding a home within our community.  

Challenges for the year to come: 

¶ I am thrilled with the new people who are volunteering at St. Catherineõs, a result of our Time and Talent Surveys 
and our Ministry Fairs. It is great for the parish as a whole, and for each individual who is finding a good use for 
their time and talents. Our challenge, I think, is to continue to find ways to draw people into parish life ñto find 
ways that they can use their giftedness for the good of the community. Our beginning steps have been really 
positive, but we have a way to go before we are where I would like to be.  

¶ The comfort that people feel in our Church is a great blessing, but it comes with a unique challenge. We struggle 
to figure out how to help our children and adults know how to respect the sacred space of our Church, while also 
feeling at home within it. I know the Pastoral Council and staff are praying over this issue right now and will 
hopefully help us all know how we can find the right balance between being comfortable and respecting our 
Church.  

¶ We have two trips to the DR this yearñone for youth in February and one for Adults in March. These two teams, 
working with the Dominican Republic Development Committee, are looking for ways to share the story of St. 
Anthonyõs Parish and the Port§l de Bel®n with the whole community. Finding new ways to communicate this 
relationship, and to place the children of the Portál more firmly in each of our hearts, is important work for us.  

These are three things we can celebrate and three challenges that I can see, but they arenõt a definitive listñjust a 
starting place. I would love to hear from you about what you are celebrating about St. Catherineõs and where you 
think that we need to grow. As is true of all of us as individuals, and is true of our parish as well ñwe are all a work 
in progress.  

Peace, 

 

 

 

P.S. Send your comments to me at ameckert@dor.org. 
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WHY I WANT  TO GO TO THE DOMINICAN  REPUBLIC  
 

On February 14, eleven youths from St. Catherineõs will travel to our sister parish in the Dominican Republic. This 
week, Bridget Fetsko explains why she wants to be a part of this trip: 
 

Last February, I had the opportunity to visit Monte Plata. The trip was one of the most inspirational and 
memorable experiences of my life. Before visiting the Dominican Republic, I only knew what Iõd heard 
from other people who had gone on the trip. What I experienced was better than I could have ever 
imagined.  

From the moment we met the Sisters and the teens, we began to build our relationships with them. 
Everyone was extremely welcoming. The children at the Portál showed us unbelievable amounts of love. 
Every day when we walked into the courtyard at the Portál, we were greeted with hugs, smiles, and 
sometimes flowers.  

Each day spent with the kids was so special. They loved being photographed, learning English, and 
seeing pictures of our families. Being able to spend time at the Portál was one of the best parts of my trip. 
Learning about the peopleõs lives and spending time with the teens were also very important parts of the 
trip.  

The friendships we made with members of their youth group and our host families are so strong and so 
special. I miss all the people I met there and cannot wait to go back in February. Going to the Dominican 
Republic gave me so many new friends and unforgettable experiences. I am going back to continue to 
build these amazing friendships, have more wonderful experiences, and help one of the most welcoming 
communities I have ever been a part of. 

MARRIAGE  ENCOUNTER 
òPut on, as Godõs chosen ones, holy and beloved, 
heartfelt compassion, kindness, humility, gentleness, 
and patience, bearing with one another and forgiving 
one another.ó  Bring Godõs graces into your marriage.  
Learn now on an upcoming Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter Weekend on February 6ð8 in Canandaigua, 
NY. For more information, visit the website at 
www.wwme -wny.org , email Applications@wwme -
wny.org  or call (877) 697-9963. 

A vibrant Catholic Community where all are welcomed, challenged, and supported in their lifeõs journey.  

DIOCESAN  PUBLIC  POLICY  PRIORITY : 
WOMENôS EQUALITY  ACT  
One of the life-affirming points of the Womanõs 
Equality Act would protect pregnant women from 

job discrimination . Pregnant women, especially low-
wage women in physically demanding jobs, 
frequently get pushed out of their jobs or must take 
unpaid leave when they request a modest, temporary 
accommodation. This point provides reasonable 
accommodation as is already required for other 
employees with a medical condition. The Diocesan 
Public Policy Committee advocates passage of the 9 
points that support every womanõs inherent human 
dignity as made in the image of God. Diocesan Public 
Policy weekend, February 14ð15, will be our 
opportunity to let our state legislators know of the 
importance to finally pass the nine points of the 
Womenõs Equality Act that will truly benefit women. 
tact Suzanne Stack, Life Issues Coordinator, at 
sstack@dor.org or 585-328-3210, ext. 1304. 
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H 
THE HEIGHT S 

CAFÉ & GRILL  
LUNCH  

MONDAY -FRIDAY 11:30 -2:30  

DINNER  

MONDAY -THURSDAY 5:00 -9:00  
FRIDAY & SATURDAY 5:00 -10:00  

903 HANSHAW RD., ITHACA, NY 14580  

607 -257 -4144  

 

 
 

 

 
 

Welcoming New Patients 

Internal Medicine & 
Hypertension 

2343 N. Triphammer Rd. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 
607-266-9100 

Across from McDonaldôs in the Lama Law 
Building 

Ithaca Agway 
Farm and Home 

Center 
 

213 S. Fulton St. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

 
607-272-1848 

607-272-1706 (fax) 

SPACE AVAILABLE  
 

Contact the Parish Office  
at 607 -257-2493  

or  
istcathe@dor.org  

 

Locally focused. 

A world of possibilities 

273-3210 
www.tompkinstrust.com 
Member of FDIC 

 

 
 

 

 

All Work Done On Premises 
 

 

 

 

 

257-1040 
Triphammer Shopping Mall 

IMMACULATE 
CONCEPTION 
SCHOOL 

PRE-K (AGES 3 AND 4) 
KINDERGARTEN ð 6TH GRADE 

A Christ-centered commitment to educational excellence. 

 

 
 
 

Corner of W. Buffalo St. and N. Plain St., Downtown Ithaca 

Located on N. Triphammer Rd. 
In front of the YMCA 

607-257-2233 
www.ciaoithaca.com  

 

 

 

Please support our 

Tompkins County Programs 
Samaritan Center 

Immigrant Services Program      
  Justice & Peace Ministry 

Family Empowerment Services 

607 272-5062 
324 W. Buffalo St., Ithaca 

 

 

 

Jay Williamson, CLU, ChFc 
Financial Representative 

 

179 Graham Rd., Ste. D 

Ithaca, NY  14850 

607-257-8665 

607-257-1847 fax 

jay.williamson@nmfn.com 

www.nmfn.com/jaywilliamson 

 
 

 

 

LANSING  

CHIROPRACTIC  
OFFIC E 

Robert Brown, D.C. 
15 Auburn Rd. 

Lansing, NY 14882 
Tel: (607) 533 -4231 

 

Richard T. Prybyl, CRPCÈ 
Senior Vice President 
Branch Manager 
Financial Advisor 

Morgan Stanley 
Wealth Management 
130 East Seneca Street, Suite 500 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

Direct 607-274-8538   Fax 607-274-8555 
Toll free 800-633-6336 
richard.prybyl@morganstanley.com 

 

 

We invite you to shop and 

compare our quality and price. 

Downtown on the Commons 

272-1810 

 

Santana 
Construction Co.  
General home repair, small 

remodel, and building projects.  

Alejandro Santana 

416 W. Court St., Ithaca, NY 14850 

607-379-4987 
Email: santanaconstruction.co 

@gmail.com 

118 N. Tioga St., Suite 303 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

(607) 272-4040 
www.longappraisal.com 

Gary A. Bucci, Owner  

The Elizabeth Ann Clune 

Montessori
School of Ithaca 

 
Serving Children Ages 3 ð 14 

 
120 KING RD., ITHACA, NY  607 - 277 - 7335  

 

2826 North Triphammer Rd. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

607-257-3203 
www.michaleens.com 

With appreciation for the weekly gift of  
fresh flowers for the Parish Center. 

$ŕȢ &ŕńőņŌŖ 4Ȣ 
0ŌŏŌňŕŒ 

/ÒÁÌ Ǫ -ÁØÉÌÌÏÆÁÃÉÁÌ 3ÕÒÇÅÒÙ 

4ÈÅ 6ÉÌÌÁÇÅ /ÆПÉÃÅ #ÁÍÐÕÓ 
ςσσσ .Ȣ 4ÒÉÐÈÁÍÍÅÒ 2ÄȢȟ 3ÕÉÔÅ τπς 

)ÔÈÁÃÁȟ .9  ρτψυπ 

φπχ-ςυχ-ψπχφ 

607-273-6363 
107 W. Seneca St. Å Ithaca, NY 14850 
Between the Church and Clinton House 

 

www.icgiftshop.com 

SPACE AVAILABLE  
 

Contact the Parish  
Office  

at 607 -257-2493  
or  

istcathe@dor.org  

RESTORATIVE & COSMETIC 

DENTISTRY 

Children and Adults 
 

Hanshaw Road at Pleasant Grove 

607-257-5700 

 

 

Every Day  

You Get  

Our Best!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lisa Ferguson 
www.laughinggoatfiber.com 
Ithaca, NY  273-9212 

Mohair ï Cashmere ï Alpaca 
Homegrown  Hand dyed  Handmade 
Roving ï Yarn ï Finished Goods 

Continuous family service since 1942  

Ithacaðs only locally owned funeral home 

607 -272 -1922  

John F. Bangs (1917 -1974) - Jeffrey L. Bangs - Kevin P. Bangs  

ESTABLISHED 1950 
 
 
 
 

 

All your complete housing needs, from a 1-3 bedroom apt. or a 3-5 
bedroom luxury home. 
 
    

Radomir Stevanovic, MD 

ðDry Cleaning 
ðShirt Laundry 
ðGarment Storage 
ðLeather/Suede 
ðDaily 7AM-6PM 

ðBulk Cleaning 
ðDraperies 
ðWedding Gowns 
ðSilks & Knits 
ðSat 9AM-5PM 

Dry Cleaners 
Northeast 

Proven record of academic achievement 
Disciplined learning environment 
Educating the total child 

320 W. Buffalo St. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 
(607) 273-2707 
icdcs@dor.org 

LUCENTE HOMES 
& APARTMENTS 

607-257-0717 

www.lucentehomes.com 

103 Salem Drive 

Ithaca, New York 

ELLEN MORRIS-KNOWER 
Licensed Associate Real Estate Broker 

710 Hancock St., Ithaca, NY  14850 
607.220.5421 
607.257.0800 x421 

EMKIthaca@gmail.com 
www.EMKIthaca.com 
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http://www.nmfn.com/jaywilliamson
mailto:richard.prybyl@morganstanley.com
http://www.longappraisal.com
http://www.michaleens.com
http://www.laughinggoatfiber.com

